Dear Woodland Kindergarten Family,

Can you believe that your child's
Kindergarten year is almost over? We can-t
either!

Please join us on Tuesday, June i12th at 12:U5 for
our kindergarten graduation. Families are
welcome to share in this special event.

Be sure to sign in at the office and head to your
child’'s classroom. We’ll meet you therel

Warmly,
Mrs. Westom, Mrs. O’Keeffe and Ms. Campbell




